
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Important Announcement: TRUE MOTHER 
will arrive at East Garden 
 
Tanya Edwards 
June 4, 2016 
 
Dear Brothers & Sisters, 

 

True Mother will be arriving tonight at East Garden 
at 10:30pm. Please try to go visit in East Garden if 
you are able.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
The Family Church of New York City 

  

  

info@thefcnyc.com  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


